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Circular Letter 

 

July 8, 2024 

 

To:  All Network Providers Contracted by First Medical Health Plan, Inc., for the Vital Plan 

 

Re:  Circular Letter 24-0612-A Amendment to Instructions for Delivery of Posters to Hospitals and 

Contracted Providers  

 

Dear Provider: 

 

Receive a cordial greeting from First Medical Health Plan, Inc., (FMHP). 

 

Enclosed with this communication, you will find the amended Circular Letter 24-0612-A of the Puerto Rico 

Insurance Administration of Puerto Rico (ASES, by its Spanish acronym). 

 

Through this amendment, ASES informs that, as a result of the inauguration of the new ASES website, the 

link provided regarding the procedure to follow in the distribution and obtaining of the regulatory poster to 

providers, hospital facilities and ancillary providers instructions in Circular Letter 24-0612 issued last June 

12, 2024, changed. 

 

It is important to point out that for this reason, the updated link is shared to facilitate access to the regulatory 

posters in digital format http://www.ases.pr.gov/comunicaciones?categoria=Afiches#Documentos. If 

physical copies are required, the provider should send a request directly to ASES via email to 

asescumplimiento@asespr.gov.  

 

We would like to remind all providers and hospital facilities to place the regulatory posters in a prominent, 

publicly accessible location for public access.   

 

For specific details concerning the information provided by ASES, please refer to or carefully read Circular 

Letter 24-0612-A Amended and Circular Letter 24-0612 dated June 12, 2024.  

 

If you have any questions with reference to this communication and/or need additional information, please 

feel free to contact our Provider Service Center toll-free at 1-844-347-7802, Monday through Friday, from 

7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. You can also access our website at www.firstmedicalvital.com. 

 

 

Cordially, 

 

Compliance Department 

First Medical Health Plan, Inc. 
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